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From: 1

Sent: 27 September 2013 12:59

To: 3

Cc: P

Subject: Request for an extension to the PHE-SASHU study
Dear 3

I have received a positive reply from the R&D Office — who have consulted DH.
Although they would prefer all the CHPR projects to finish at the same time as this makes collation of the final
project reports and production of the final director’s report much simpler.

DH are content that as SAHSU do excellent work, and in view of the public sensitivities around the issue
of incinerators, DH have agreed that it is worth granting a no-cost extension in order to ensure the completion of a
high quality study.

Please note that an interim report on the project will be required in June 2014 for inclusion in the director’s report
and that a final project report will still be required in November 2014 (thus allowing for a 6 month extension of the
project duration to September 2014).

Best wishes
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